
year's budget has flot been passed yet, and the state is running on emergency finances. There
have been launched some investigations of past abuses, some order restored to Cabinet meetings,
and some advancement in international affairs apparent from Nigeria's efforts to positively
influence African peace and development. However, putting public finances back to order and
debt relief are key to future reforms. The currently high oil price offers an opportunity.

Canada is viewed favourably in Nigeria. The Prime Minister's and other Ministerial visits
have contributed in part to this view. Current efforts include the upcoming Conference on War-
affected Children in Ghana as well as activities to Roll Back Malaria Summit in Abuja7where it
is planned that the Minister of International Cooperation would represent Canada. Canadian
NGOs are also coming back to Nigeria with their own programmes. He looked forward to the
report of the group's discussion and wished it every success.


